
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Chase Settle"; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher; Katie Parker
Subject: RE: State CO SWD System (Roden GD Fed. Com #2) Work Plan
Date: Monday, April 06, 2015 2:31:00 PM

RE: Yates Petroleum * State CO SWD System (Roden GD Fed Com 2) * 30-015-25852 * K-25-19s-24e
       NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-2829 * Date of release: 2/16/15
 
Chase,
 
Based on the analytical data and site ranking provided, your proposal for remediation of the above
 referenced release is approved. Please advise once remediation operations have been scheduled.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Chase Settle [mailto:CSettle@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 7:57 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher; Katie Parker
Subject: State CO SWD System (Roden GD Fed. Com #2) Work Plan
 
Mr. Mike Bratcher/Mrs. Heather Patterson
NMOCD District II
811 S. First St.
Artesia, NM 88210
 
Re:         State CO SWD System (Roden GD Federal Com #2)
                30-015-25852
                Section 25, T19S-R24E
                Eddy County, New Mexico
                2RP-2829
 
Mr. Bratcher/Mrs. Patterson,

mailto:CSettle@yatespetroleum.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com
mailto:Katie@yatespetroleum.com


 
Yates Petroleum Corporation is submitting the enclosed work plan for the above captioned well.  The
 plan is being submitted in response to the C-141 report dated February 19, 2015.
 
If there are no objections with the scope of work described in the plan, Yates will have a
 contractor begin work on or after April 13, 2015.
 
If you have any questions, feel free to call me at (575) 748-4171
 
Thank you.
 
 

Chase Settle
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
 
 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named
 recipient only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing,
 copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information
 is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-
free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or
 incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any
 errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail
 transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.


